
 
 

Neighborhood Notification:  

Traffic Lane and Parking Modifications on  

Hearn Road from 7th Street to Pointe Golf Club Drive 

 

Open House 

Tuesday, February 25 

5:30 – 7 p.m. 
The Fountain Church, 1055 E. Hearn Road, Phoenix, AZ 85022 

 
As part of the Street Transportation Department’s core mission, we strive to improve the City’s 

roadways to create a safe and efficient transportation network. 

 

This notification is to invite neighborhood stakeholders to join the Street Transportation 

Department for an Open House discussion on proposed improvements to calm traffic and 

improve safety by adjusting the roadway striping along Hearn Road from 7th Street to Pointe 

Golf Club Drive. There will be no formal presentation – residents are welcome to stop by any 

time between 5:30 and 7 p.m. to learn more about the project. 

 

The proposed improvements will narrow the width of the travel lanes by adding paint markings 

that create a buffer between the street and sidewalk and to delineate parking lanes.  The 

proposed changes will modify on-street parking as follows: 

• 7th Street to 8th Street: Parking permitted on the north side of the street only 

• 9th Street to 12th Street: Parking permitted on the south side of the street only 

• 12th Street to Pointe Golf Club Drive: No parking permitted on either side of the street 

 

Questions/Concerns? 
We welcome and value your questions and feedback.  

 

Please visit phoenix.gov/streets/lanechanges and click on “Hearn Road: 7th Street to Pointe 

Golf Club Drive” to view detailed plans including maps and submit feedback on the project.  

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please reach out to Michael Vellotti, 

Neighborhood Traffic and Parking Specialist, at 602-495-5463 or michael.vellotti@phoenix.gov.  

 

To request a reasonable accommodation be made available at this meeting, please contact the 

Street Transportation Department at 602-262-6284 (TTY: Use 711). 

http://www.phoenix.gov/streets/lanechanges
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